Sent: 17/10/2018 7:54:20 PM
Subject: Online Submission

17/10/2018

MRS Andrea Honsalek Janssen
53 Robertson RD

SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105
andrea@novaliving.com.au

RE: DA2018/1602 - 57 Robertson Road SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105

Dear Sir/ Madam,

we are neighbours once removed from 57 Robertson Rd. Given that our blocks are only about
10m wide, we are very close to No 57 and our view out of our GF would be greatly impacted by
a fence all the way down to the foreshore.

Additionally, we have always been under the firm impression, that no one can erect any fence
in the area in front of waterfront houses given that we are in a environmental sensitive area.
The local character is to have open spaces, which are pleasing to look at. We strongly oppose
the DA for the erection of any fence forward of the house No.57.

On top, | would like to point out that Mr Rocco sprays chlorine over his waterfront yard. | am
not sure whether it comes out of his septic tank, but very smelly, irritating toxic clouds of
chlorine waft over to our property and into my severely sick daughter's bedroom. To make
things worse, she has CFS/ME due to chemical exposure. This is extremely bad for her.
Somehow Mr Rocco views his site as a junk yard on which he can do whatever he pleases
without having to comply to any planning or environmental rules!

You may not be the right person to deal with the environmental hazzard, but | don't know who
to contact. Please either forward this or tell me who to contact in council. It is quite urgent.
Andrea Honsalek-Janssen



